
CASE #000505-2019 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED STREET VACATION 
 

 ANTIOCH TOWNSHIP 
                                              
The Lake County Board of Vacations has scheduled a public hearing on Wednesday, 
August 7, 2019, at 2:30 p.m., at the Lake County Public Works Maintenance Conference 
Room, 648 W. Winchester Road, Libertyville, Illinois, on the petition of Thomas & Robin 
Van Sickle, record owners of the property adjacent to the right-of-way requested for 
vacation.  
 
The portion of public road known as Hickory Lane; that part of Hickory Lane lying east of 
the west line of Lots 63 and 67 extended north to the south line of Lot 47 and lying west 
of a line drawn from the northeasterly corner of Lot 64 to the southeasterly corner of Lot 
47 in Morley’s Subdivision of part of the east half of the east fractional section 1, Township 
46 North, Range 9, East of the third principal meridian, according to the plat thereof, 
recorded May 8, 1924, as document number 239470, in Book “M” of plats, page 76, in 
Lake County, Illinois. The proposed area to be vacated consists of  0.09 acres. 
 
The properties are located at 25119 W. Hickory Lane, Antioch, Illinois, PIN:01-01-405-
025; 25140 W. Linden Lane, Antioch, Illinois, PIN:01-01-405-024; 43418 N. Private Drive, 
Antioch, Illinois, PIN:01-01-404-044 
 
This application is available for public examination at the office of the Lake County Zoning 
Board of Appeals, 500 W. Winchester Rd, Libertyville, Illinois, attn.: Brad Denz, Vacation 
Officer (847) 377-2127. 


